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PRESS RELEASE 
Asia Index Pvt. Ltd. launches BSE India Sector Leaders 

Index 
MUMBAI, January 10, 2025: Asia Index Pvt. Ltd., a wholly owned subsidiary of BSE, today 
announced the launch of a new index- BSE India Sector Leaders.  

BSE India Sector Leaders index is designed to measure the performance of leading 
companies across 22 sectors in India. The index comprises the top three companies from 
each sector present in BSE 500.  

The index has a base value of 1000, and the first value date is 20th June 2005. It is 
reconstituted semi-annually and rebalanced quarterly.  

Speaking at the launch, Mr. Ashutosh Singh, MD and CEO said, “This index provides a 
unique opportunity to take an exposure to the overall India growth story. The construct 
ensures the inclusion of leading companies across sectors by implementing a balanced 
weight mechanism with a floor of 1% and ceiling of 5% at a company level. This in turn 
helps to achieve a robust representation of India’s sectoral leadership while ensuring 
diversification and stability.”  

This new index can be used for running passive strategies such as ETFs and Index Funds 
as well as gauging the performance of various sectors in India. It can also be used for 
benchmarking of PMS strategies, MF schemes and fund portfolios. Investors can now 
access a broader spectrum of market opportunities, further enriching their investment 
strategies with this latest addition to BSE's suite of indices.  

Click here to know more about the index. 

 For any additional queries, clients are requested to reach out to  
bseindex@bseindia.com. 

 

About ASIA INDEX PRIVATE LIMITED 

Asia Index Private Ltd is a wholly owned subsidiary of BSE Ltd, Asia’s oldest stock 
exchange and home to the iconic SENSEX index – a leading indicator of Indian equity 
market performance. Asia Index Pvt. Ltd aims to provide a full array of indices to global / 
domestic investors and calculates, publishes, and maintains a diverse family of indices. 

About BSE 

BSE (formerly Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.) is Asia’s oldest exchange. BSE has been 
playing a prominent role in developing the Indian capital market as India’s leading 

https://www.asiaindex.co.in/Downloads/Index%20Snapshot_BSE%20India%20Sector%20Leaders.pdf
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exchange group. BSE is a corporatized and demutualized entity with a broad shareholder 
base. BSE provides an efficient and transparent market for trading in equity, debt 
instruments, equity derivatives, currency derivatives, interest rate derivatives, mutual 
funds and stock lending and borrowing. 
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